
 

 

 

May 21, 2020 

To all our Community Action Staff: 

Hello all, 

The Directors Team continues to meet and is focusing on the overall agency guidance for un-pausing plans. 

We anticipate bringing back additional staff and services beginning in June. Additional information will be 

shared with all staff as the un-pausing plans progress.  

As always the Directors team and myself appreciate all that the staff are doing, whether on site, from 

home, with families or clients. Thank you all very much! 

Please remember to continue to check the agency website and Facebook pages for updates and important 

information.  

I wish you all a Happy Memorial Day weekend! 

 

Stay well and safe, 

Ed Fancher, Executive Director 

 

 


